
City of Lapeer Police Department 
Full-Time Patrol Officer Position Now Open 

 
The City of Lapeer is hiring a full-time Patrol Officer, union position, accepting 
applications (can be found on the city’s website stated below) with a letter of 
interest and a resume.  The City will conduct a first review of received 
applications on July 1st 2024, but will accept applications until the position is 
filled.  Patrol Officers receive an excellent wage and benefit package.  Applicants 
must be M.C.O.L.E.S. certified at time of application, must have 60 credit hours 
of college, must possess a valid Michigan Drivers License and have an excellent 
driving record, must have excellent moral standards and no criminal record, must 
be able to pass a written test, oral interview, physical, psychological, drug and 
medical testing as well as  successful completion of FTO program.  This position 
will be required to work rotating shifts along with working nights and weekends.  
For a complete job description and application please go to www.ci.lapeer.mi.us. 
to fill out the required paperwork and mail it to the attention of Tracey Russell @ 
City of Lapeer, 576 Liberty Park, Lapeer, Michigan or Email your documentation 
to Trussell@ci.lapeer.mi.us.  The City of Lapeer is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer. 

http://www.ci.lapeer.mi.us/

